

Dear Parents.

We will be continuing to use Remini for the 2019-2020 school year. If you and your child were added last year, there is nothing you need to do. When the school year begins, you will see your child's new classroom appear. If you are new to Bonim, you will receive an invitation via e-mail to sign up. If you do not receive this email, please let me or Alexa know.

All information regarding your child's day and pictures/videos will be added on Remini. Daily sheets are sent via email at the end of the day. However, you can access the information at any point during the day by logging in via the app or website. And all communication (except for emergencies) between parents and teachers will be done via the message center. Please be sure to turn on notifications on your device or make sure your emails aren't going to a spam folder to make sure you receive all the messages. Using the message center also ensures that all teachers (including substitutes and the office) see the important messages you send regarding your child.

Your child's profile is private but you do have the ability to add "Fans" to your child's page as an easier way to share pictures/videos. Please note that the message center remains private between teachers and parents/guardians. Fans can include family and friends. All you need is their phone number or email address. If you have any questions regarding how to do this, please contact me.

This year there will also be the opportunity to sign up for volunteer activities via Remini. When a sign-up sheet is generated, you will be notified and you can sign up via the app. You will also be able to access the school calendar and will receive notifications of important events and closings. Also, all emergency alerts and weather related closings will be sent via a text message system (you'll also receive an email). Please be sure to notify teachers of any changes to your personal contact information (new email addresses, phone numbers, etc) so you can continue to receive these important notices. New features will also be added throughout the year. The developers welcome any feedback and suggestions. If you have any, please feel free to pass them along to me or Alexa.

Thanks

Jenna Morales

Remini Liaison

Moralesj679@alumni.sacredheart.edu